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The use of PharmaNet is not intended as a substitute for professional judgment. Information on PharmaNet is not exhaustive and cannot be 
relied upon as complete. The absence of a warning about a drug or drug combination is not an indication that the drug or drug combination is 
safe, appropriate or effective in any given patient. Health care professionals should confirm information obtained from PharmaNet, and ensure 

no additional relevant information exists, before making patient care decisions. 
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Minor Changes to Patient Education Monograph Data 

The New Year ushered in some small changes to the clinical data provided to 
PharmaNet by First DataBank. 

The only visible changes were in the Patient Education Monographs that PharmaNet 
provides. They now include phonetic pronunciations for the names of generic drugs, as 
well as a longer disclaimer. (Monographs produced by internal vendor software did not 
change.)  

If you notice any other differences or unusual drug use evaluation (DUE) results,   
please contact the PharmaNet Help Desk. 

Disclaimer for Pharmacies 
Attached to this bulletin is a disclaimer regarding the use of PharmaNet. Please post this 
information in a prominent location where it will be seen by all staff members who have 
access to PharmaNet. 
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Important 
 

The use of PharmaNet is not intended as a 

substitute for professional judgment. 

 

Information on PharmaNet is not exhaustive 

and cannot be relied upon as complete. The 

absence of a warning about a drug or drug 

combination is not an indication that the drug or 

drug combination is safe, appropriate or 

effective in any given patient. 

 

Health care professionals should confirm 

information obtained from PharmaNet, and 

ensure that no additional relevant information 

exists, before making patient care decisions. 
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